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Annual General Meeting 2011 
Dear Members, 

 

Hope you had a great 2010. We wish you an even better 2011. Thank for your support in 2010. We hope you 

will encourage and support us in the upcoming events we have planned this year. 
 

Mandal’s AGM for this year has been arranged as follows, 

 

Date  :  Sunday 13
th

 March 2011  

 

Time :  2.00pm-  2.30pm Light Snacks and Soft drinks 

  2.30pm - 5.00pm AGM (Please see agenda for the details)  

 

Place :      Brent Indian Association, 116, Ealing Road, Wembley HA0 4TH 

 

Agenda: 

1. Acceptance of minutes of last year’s AGM, 2010. 

2. Executive committee’s annual report by the secretary. 

3. Mandal’s accounts by the treasurer. 

4. Presidents report.  

5. Discussions and vote on any proposed changes to the constitution. 

6. Any other issues can be raised by members. 

 

Please note: 

 

• Members, who wish to pass a motion for the changes in the constitution, must send it in writing or via  

E-mail to the president no later than Sunday 6
th

 March 2011. 

Postal address: 60, Lyon Park Avenue, Wembley, Middx HA0 4DX 

Email: president@adenuk.org 

 

• Mandal is organising a Gujarati Drama show "Tamne Maline Anand Thayo".  This will be on Good  

Friday Bank holiday 22nd April 2011 at 3pm. Tickets will be approx. £15 and venue is Winston Churchill 

Hall Ruislip. Please register your interest by e-mailing secretary@adenuk.org 

 

• Although Diwali is far away we are planning on doing an in-house Drama. Those interested in 

performing please e-mail mihir_jjs_9@hotmail.com or secretary@adenuk.org  

 

• Annual Membership fee for year 2011 is due for payment. Members are requested to pay their fees 

before 30
th

 April 2011 to avoid penalty charge of £1 for each member.Payment to be made to 

treasurer by a cheque made payable to ‘Aden Mitra Mandal’ at the following address : Rasiklal P. 

Parekh, St. Raphaels’ Estate, 9, Lilburne walk, Stonebridge NW10 0TN. 

 

• All members requested to pay membership fee for their children who have turned 18 years old. 

 

• Any member who doesn’t want to continue their annual membership please send cancellation request 

in writing to Mandal or e-mail secretary@adenuk.org 


